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I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:07 p.m. 
 
 

II. UPDATE ON FACILITATION CONTRACT AND DRAFT FINAL REPORT 
 

Sue Higgins provided an update regarding the facilitation contract and the final draft 
report.  ARI has received various comments regarding the report, and would like 
additional feedback on the key issues which the Subcommittee believes have not been 
addressed.  At present, a consensus has been reached to move forward with the 
competition process and to provide a menu of potential incentives within the report.  Mr. 
Alva noted that the purpose of the incentives was to allow maximum flexibility and 
opportunities for decision makers.  Mr. Mohajer stressed that the ultimate role of the 
Subcommittee is to help the project move forward and to facilitate the development of a 
demonstration project, which will ultimately be decided by the Board of Supervisors.   
 
Discussion ensued related to the Report on a section by section basis.  Several 
comments focused Section 5.7, which summarizes technical findings of the various 
technologies.  Based on comments received, ARI will incorporate some additional 
summary tables into the report, and develop a new draft tracking changes based on 
comments submitted.  Staff will provide Subcommittee members with a redlined-
strikeout version and clean version next week.  ARI also reported that they have 
reinitiated efforts to identify a university contact to conduct a peer review of the report. 
The work on this subject is ongoing, and is currently at the information receiving stage.  
ARI will report on this subject at an upcoming meeting.   
 
 

III. OPEN DISCUSSION 
 

Mr. Skye commented that the Subcommittee has received various requests for letters of 
support for proposed conversion technology projects in California.  Mr. Skye added that 
any letter drafted on behalf of the Subcommittee will be provided to members for review 
and feedback, and once a consensus is reached, be signed by Mr. Alva.   
 
 

IV. ADJOURNMENT  
 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:48 a.m. 
 


